

23rd July 2024.

Dear Families,

Regards,

We are very excited that we can once again hold our annual Walkathon between 2:30 and 3:15pm on Friday 2nd August. In case of inclement weather, our backup day will be Friday 9th August between 9.15 and 10:00am. The Walkathon involves students walking around the school block (Patterson, Sheffield, Barrow and Walsh Streets) for up to 45 minutes. Students will be supervised by staff at all times and will not be crossing any roads. Parent volunteers provide marshalling support as the students attempt as many laps of the block as they can. Attached to this permission form is an Information Flyer, and the Sponsorship form from the BPC. This is a fundraising event, where students may be sponsored for every lap they complete, or by receiving a single donation. Feel free to get in touch with family members to support this great cause.

You will notice this year there is the option to transfer the sponsorship money by EFT. Please note this is the BPC account known as the St Bernard's Social Club account which is different to the school account.

Please return this permission slip by Monday 29th July, to enable your child to participate.

Joanne Doherty Principal

ST BERNARD'S WALKATHON 2024

l give my child St Bernard's Walkathon on Friday 2nd August (o		, permission to participate in the	
St Bernard's Walkathon on Friday 2nd August (or on the backup date	ite Friday 9th August).	
I understand that the children will be walking lap Walsh Streets) and will be supervised by staff a		ol block (Patterson, Sheffield, Barrow and	
I authorise the teacher in charge of the excursio child receiving such medical, surgical treatment	on to consent, where as may be deemed	e it is impractical to communicate with me, to rid necessary.	ny
Signature	Date//	_/ (Parent)	
Relationship to Child			
Contact Numbers		(Parent) (mobile)	
(other)			
Does your child have any temporary/permanent aware of?	t medical problem/s c	of which the teacher in charge should be	

www. stbernardscoburg.catholic.edu.au email: schooladmin@stbernardscoburg.catholic.edu.au